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Amber,

Thanks for talking with me today. The Board of Pharmacy staff has reviewed the letter sent by CVS on December 9
related to these rule changes. We would like to take the opportunity to discuss that with our Board members, who do
not meet again until January 18, 2022. Therefore, we would like to request that the Commission extend the period of
review to allow the Board members to decide how to proceed.

If you have any questions about this, please let me know. I'll be virtually present at the meeting in case anyone has
questions.

Thanks.

Clint Pinyan

BROOKS
- "W PIERCE
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